Schoolcomms

all together, smarter

YEAR 5 - EXETER SYNAGOGUE EDUCATIONAL VISIT - MONDAY 15TH MAY
2023

Friday, 14/04/2023

To Prime Parents of: E& 09:0C

To School Members:

& EMAIL

Dear Parents and Carers,
Year 5 Educational Visit to Exeter Synagogue via train - Monday 15th May 2023

We have arranged a visit for Year 5 to visit Exeter Synagogue on Monday 15t May. The purpose of the trip is to
learn more about the religion Judaism which is our summer sequence in RE. Additionally, this trip is within our arts
and culture week at school so it gives us the experience to see how different religions and cultures are followed in
our local area.

Transport

We will travel to Exeter by train from Eggesford station, leaving on the 9:01am train. We would be grateful if you
would drop your child to the station, Children need to be at the station by 8:50am at the latest. Staff will be
available there from 8:30am to enable you to drop other siblings to school. Using the train is far cheaper than
travelling by coach and allows us to offer the children this fantastic experience. It has worked brilliantly with other
year groups in the past. We will return to Eggesford at 2:57pm. Children will be dismissed from the platform once
we have matched adults to children! We greatly appreciate your support with transport to enable the children to
have this brilliant experience. In the past, parents have organised car shares amongst themselves, school is
unable to do this on your behalf. Please let us know if someone else is collecting/dropping your child for
safeguarding reasons.

PLEASE NOTE, WE HAVE BEEN ADVISED OF A ROAD CLOSURE BETWEEN WINKLEIGH AND EGGESFORD
STATION ON 15/5/23, PLEASE ALLOW EXTRA TIME TO TRAVEL VIA A DIVERSION ROUTE.
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The visit will involve a guided tour of the Synagogue and stopping for lunch. All children will need to wear school
uniform, sensible shoes and have a waterproof coat. They will need a packed lunch and a drink (no glass bottles,
fizzy drinks or sweets please). A school packed lunch can be requested, please indicate this in the comments box
on Gateway and, where applicable, a charge of £2.40 will be added.

The cost trip is £5.50 per child. We carefully cost every trip to ensure we are offering the best experience. This
cost includes our return train tickets and a £1 donation towards the Synagogue. With no additional funds to
subsidise this trip, we do rely on payment from each child. Please contact admin admin@winkleigh.devon.sch.uk to
discuss in confidence if needed. We are very grateful for your support.

Payment and permission has been set up on the School Gateway, please log on and reply by Monday

gth May, after this date the visit will no longer be visible on the School Gateway. Please state if your
child will bring a home packed lunch or if they would like to order a school packed lunch.

Kind regards,

Mr Walter
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